
 

 

Dear Members and Friends, 

  

The Fiuza Wine Order has been sent to Fiuza for action and I expect delivery sometime at the beginning of 

December – I will let you know when it arrives. 

  

In the meantime, this is the final call for the Lagos Area Christmas Dinner Dance at the Vila Gale hotel 

on Saturday 7th December.  Arrive about 7pm for your welcome glass of sparkling wine. Then find your table 

and the evening will begin with the hotels: 

   

Couvert 

Starter 

Asparagus cream soup with smoked ham and roasted tomato 

Main 

Seared Beef Tenderloin, potato gratin, green beans & bacon, & Madeira sauce 

Dessert Buffet 

with 10 assorted desserts 

Drinks 

Alentejo Wine selection (white, red and rose) water, soft drinks, beer and we will finish with an espresso 

  

After this, drinks are at your own expense (vegetarian meal on request in advance). Music, dance, the raffle and 

merriment will hopefully make this an enjoyable evening. There will be a table plan so if you are coming with 

friends, please let me know so that I may seat you together. Tables of 10 & 12 people. The cost is €57 for 

Members, €60 for guests and this does include the tip for the staff. Payment is now due to the AFPOP 

BPI account as below: 

  

IBAN/NIB: (PT 50) 0010 0000 5242 2970 0019 6   SWIFT/BIC    BBPIPTPL 

  

This is a 4* luxury hotel and the overnight room rate including breakfast is €94.50 per couple which you book 

directly with them on lagos.recepcao@vilagale.com, mentioning that it is the afpop event. You will have access 

to the spa swimming pool & gym. 

 
    



 
  

  

Are there any more bookings? 

We have over 100 already so it should be a good 

night. 

  

  

I hope to see you there. 

 
    

Kind Regards, 

Pat Allen 

afpop Lagos Area Event Organiser 

Email: pat.allen@zoho.com or lagos@afpop.com  

   

Event photos 
 
I do not take photographs at events but if other Members do, then we would be happy to include some 
in afpop’s media. Please advise the photographer if you do NOT wish to be included in any that might be 
published in UPDATE Magazine or on the afpop website/Facebook page. And if you do take some nice photos of 
our activities, please send them to me or to Cátia at members@afpop.com to show our social side. Area 
photographs will not be used for any other purpose or made available by afpop to any other organisation. 
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